
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

          OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 

 

 14 December 2020 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 8 December 2020 regarding the informal plenary meeting 

of the General Assembly in order to initiate a dialogue on the follow-up to the 

intergovernmental declaration on UN75, to be held at 10 a.m., on Tuesday, 15 December 

2020, in the General Assembly Hall, I have the honor to inform you that, as physical 

attendance in the General Assembly Hall is limited, representatives of Permanent Observers 

are invited to follow proceedings to be screened in the Trusteeship Council Chamber.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

  
 Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New-York 


